
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To: 

 
Mayor and City Council 

From: 

 
Mindy Sanders, Capital Projects Manager 

Date: 

 
February 13, 2017 

Subject: 

 
Georgetown Gateway Non-reimbursable Contract for 

Acquisition of Right of Way with Georgia DOT 

 

 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 

 

Approval of an agreement with the Georgia Department of Transportation for acquisition of 

right of way on the Georgetown Gateway  

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The city is finishing the design phase of the Georgetown Gateway project and is moving into 

the right of way acquisition phase.  Narrow strips of right of way and temporary 

construction easements will need to be acquired from several parcels primarily in the 

commercial area in order to construct the project.  Because federal funds will be applied to 

the construction, the city is required to enter into an agreement for right of way acquisition 

with GDOT.  The agreement stipulates that the city will be responsible for all costs 

associated with the acquisition.    

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 

 

Staff recommends approval of the right of way acquisition agreement.  Upon approval of the 

final plans by GDOT and notice to proceed on the right of way phase, the city will begin 

right of way acquisition. The construction is currently programmed for 2019-2020. 
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